Artistic Woodturners Newsletter March 2013

This month we will be having John Byl the President of the Mobile turningclub.

He will be showing our members how to turn finials for use on lidded boxes and Christmas ornaments. John has been showing these turnings at our Show and Tell portion of our meetings.

The challenge for this month will be <u>The Rolling Pin</u> bring your rolling pin for S&T.

Bill Donahue will be discussing who we will be trying to bring to our club for a demonstration during the next year. Bring your ideas for the turner you would like to see demonstrating for us.

We are trying to set up a trip to the Mobile Museum of Art to see the Binh Pho exhibition. We want to go on the day the entrance fee is free, Thursdays are free. This will include the wives if they want to go. We have till the first of April to go.

The club has a few members that need to bring their dues up to date, If you cannot log into the members area it may be your dues is delinquent. Please check with Mike Demaline to check your status. See you at the meeting on the 16th at 0900.